
 

 

December 2016 

From the Principal’s Desk 

 

To inspire every child to discover, learn, achieve, and care
 

The mission of Lincoln Middle School is to meet the intellectual and developmental needs of young adolescents in a positive, safe, 
and multidisciplinary environment, and to prepare them for a socially responsible life in a changing global society. 

 

Dear Lincoln Community, 

As a Cub fan, I feel I have been in some kind of time warp over the last month. 

Last week, still basking in the glow of the World Series, I looked at my calendar and 
said, "It's Thanksgiving already!?!" Hard to believe, but the first semester is behind us.   
I congratulate our students and staff on a very successful first term. The Parent Portal will remain closed until  
all grades and teacher comments are finalized.  Report cards will be mailed home Monday, November 28th. 

Congratulations to our Boys' and Girls' Cross Country Teams who finished with six, count 'em, six first place 
finishes at the conference meet! That's a sweep! It was great seeing nearly 20% of the student body participating in 
this wonderful fall sport.  Thanks to our coaches, Mrs. Janousky, Miss Balcarcel, Mrs. Migon, and Miss Gronwick 
for all their hard work this season. 

Congratulations are also in order for Miss Dabe and Mrs. Johnson who will presenting at the Association of 
Illinois Middle Schools (AIMS) state conference next month.  They will be sharing learning about the flexible 
learning space that has been piloted in their classroom this year.  

Check your e-mail for previous communication about the 5 Essentials survey that parents and students will be 
taking in early December.  The 5E is a survey we give every two years to get feedback from the entire Lincoln 
Community on what is going well, and what could be better in our school.   
If you have any questions about this survey, please contact me. 

Calendar Reminders: School is not in session next week.  MAP Testing will be 
conducted for selected students the week of December 12. 

I hope everyone enjoys a restful, Happy Thanksgiving. 

Dr. Murray 
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Spelling Bee 

Did you hear the buzz??? 
The (Spelling) Bee is back! 

District 64 is participating in the 2017 

Scripps National Spelling Bee
The District 64 2017 Spelling Bee will operate on two levels: 

School Spelling Bees District Spelling Bee 

Who ​: All 3 ​rd​-8​th ​ Graders 

What​: School Spelling Bee 

When ​: January 2017 

Where:​ YOUR School! 

See Spelling Bee Website for 
more details! 

Who ​: Top 3 Spellers from each District 64 School 

What​: D64 Spelling Bee* 

When​: Monday, January 30, 2017 

(Check-in begins at 3:30 p.m.; Bee starts at 4:00 p.m.) 
Allow approximately two hours for the Spelling Bee. 

Please be considerate of all spellers and remain until breaks between rounds. 

Where:​ Roosevelt School’s Auditorium 

Why ​:  IT’S FUN!!! 

✔​ ​Spelling & Vocabulary rounds will be included at the School Spelling Bees. 

✔ Study Guides and Additional Information about School Spelling Bees will be available             

from School Coordinators: 

CA: ​sdouglass@d64.org EM: ​ebachmann@d64.org​, 
FI: ​jknoblauch@d64.org FR: ​spater@d64.org​ or ​kkaniecki@d64.org 

LI: ​kmay@d64.org RO: ​nazark@d64.org WA: ​bjoyce@d64.org​ or 

gjaffe@d64.org 

✔ Additional Spelling Bee information is available on the school websites and by direct              

link ​https://sites.google.com/a/d64.org/d64-spelling-bee/ 

✔ All of the top-spelling students who participate will be recognized; the District 64 

winner will move on to the regional competition!  

✔ Questions? Ask Meghan Keefer, District 64 Spelling Bee Coordinator 

 847-318-8148, ​mkeefer@d64.org 
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The student listed below has permission to participate in the 

Lincoln School Spelling Bee on Monday, January 23, 
2017 at 3:00 p.m.​  ​ ​We understand that the top 3 spellers 

from each school will continue on to the District 64 Spelling 

Bee on January 30, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. in Roosevelt  School’s 

Auditorium*. 

  

Spelling Bee study lists are available by providing your email address below. 

Hard copies can also be requested.  Please note that during a spelling bee at any 

level, additional words may be chosen from ​Webster’s​  Dictionary, if needed.  Also, 

this year the ​ School Spelling Bee will include vocabulary rounds ​for the top 

10 spellers.  Additional information can be found at our school website: 

http://www.d64.org/lms/ ​. 
  
If you have any questions regarding the Lincoln School Spelling Bee, please 

contact Ms. Katie May at ​kmay@d64.org ​.  
  
If you have any questions regarding the District 64 Spelling Bee, please contact 

Meghan Keefer at mkeefer@d64.org or 847-318-8148. 

 

Student Name ______________________________________ 

Grade Level ________ Teacher_________________ 

I have read the Spelling Bee Permission Form.  Please send the 

study lists to the following email address: 

ロ​Parent email : ___________________________________________________________________ 

  
_______________________________________ ___________________________________________ 
student signature    parent/guardian signature 

 

* A separate District Spelling Bee permission slip will be sent to the top 3 spellers 

from each building. 

Spelling Bee Permission Form 
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Lincoln Sports 

Girls Basketball Season 

Both of the girls teams had great success this year. 

The 7th grade squad ended their season with a 20-2 record. They 
captured 3rd place at the Grove Tournament back in October and were 
regular season conference 
champs and Conference 
Tournament Champs for 
the 4th year in a row. 

The 8th grade team finished 
their season with a 19-3 

record.  They too were regular season conference champs and 
Conference Tournament Champs for the 4th year in a row. 

Coach Lindgren and I could not have been prouder of this classy group 
of young ladies.  They are a hard-working group both on and off the 
court. They made us proud wherever we went and whoever we played. 

Girl’s Volleyball Tryouts 

Girl’s volleyball team tryouts will be held 

right after we come back from our 

Christmas Break.  All 7th & 8th grade girls 

interested in trying out need to have a 

Sports Physical turned in to the office 

before you can try out.   

Dates for the tryouts will be posted after 

we return from Thanksgiving break.   

Check with the school nurse to make sure 

you have a sports physical already on file.  

If you have any questions please contact 

Mrs. Janicki and Mr. Tebo. 

8th Grade Team 

7th Grade Team 

 
INTRAMURAL FACULTY/STUDENT 

VOLLEYBALL TOURNAMENT 

 

There is plenty of high level 
excitement in the gym now that our 

tournament is underway. The top four 
winners from Pool 1 and Pool 2 are 

being determined to advance to the 
championship bracket.  Students are 
doing their best to get their faculty 

member to last through the 
matches.  The Golden Volleyball Trophy 

is waiting to be inscribed with the 
winner.  Good Luck to everyone! 
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Lincoln Information 
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Developmental Screenings 
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District Information 

Community Information / Events page: 

http://www.d64.org/communications/Community-Info-and-
Events.cfm 

 

Click below for the latest happenings at Lincoln Middle School: 

http://www.d64.org/lms/news/16805 

 

Visit Dr. Murray’s blog by clicking the link below: 

http://www.d64.org/lms/blog/16805 

 

Visit Lincoln’s Twitter page: 

https://twitter.com/ajmprincipal 

 

Visit Lincoln’s LRC Twitter page: 

https://twitter.com/D64LincolnLRC 

 

Visit Lincoln’s Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/Lincoln-Middle-School-Park-Ridge-Niles-
307626502702361 

 

District 64 is on Facebook, click below: 

https://www.facebook.com/d64parkridgeniles 

 

District 64 is on Twitter, click below: 

https://twitter.com/D64News 
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5Essentials Survey 
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Parent University 
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School Closing Information 
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ELF Information 

 

 

10th Annual Casino Night! 
 

“A NIGHT OF GOOD FORTUNE”  
 

 

Don’t miss THE District 64 event of the year, D64 ELF Casino Night at Café La Cave! 

Saturday, January 28TH, 6:30 – 11:30 PM 

Full Buffet, Open Bar, Casino-style Gambling, Fantastic Auctions, and more. 

All proceeds benefit the District 64 ELF (Elementary Learning Foundation) and fund 

grants supporting innovative programming in D64 schools. 

 
 

Tickets $100 until January 16, $125 thereafter. 
Purchase online at www.district64elf .org. 

 
 
    Last year this great fundraiser event allowed us to award the following grants: 
 

• Active Learning Environment Makeover, Lincoln School 
• 2nd Grade 21st Century Learning Environment, Washington School 
• Kindergarten Ready Set Work, All Elementary Schools 
• Portable PA System, Emerson School 

 
 

 
 
 

For details on each grant and Casino Night please visit the District 64 ELF website. 
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Casino Night 


